
Request Made to Replace a Member of the Committee of Representation 

 
 
The SoP administrators today filed an application for the replacement of one of the members of the 
Committee of Representation, as appointed by the Amsterdam District Court in its ruling of 28 May 2021. 
The application was filed upon request by PIC, that wishes to replace the member that was appointed on 
its behalf. 

 


